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Town of Wellfleet  MINUTES APPROVED 
Board of Selectmen  on April 27, 2010 
 

Wellfleet Board of Selectmen 
Minutes of the Special Meeting of April 5, 2010 

Town Hall Hearing Room, 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
Chair Dale Donovan called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Selectmen present included 
Michael May and Ira Wood.  Paul Sieloff, Town Administrator and Rex Peterson, 
Assistant Town Administrator, were also present.  Jerry Houk and Jacqui Beebe were 
absent. 
 
Mr. Sieloff and Mr. Peterson explained that procedural issues regarding acceptance of the 
layout of Grist Mill Way, Chris Drive, Goldenrod Lane and Mayflower Drive required 
changing the hearing date from April 20 to April 15, and making a formal referral of the 
matter to the Planning Board for a recommendation. 
 
MOTION 10-0139:  Mr. Wood moved to re-schedule the public hearing on the layouts of 
Grist Mill Way, Chris Drive, Goldenrod Lane and Mayflower Drive, scheduled for April 
20, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall Hearing Room to April 15, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Wellfleet Public Library, and to re-publish and re-post a notice of same and to re-send 
notices to abutting landowners.  Mr. May seconded the motion.  The vote in favor of the 
motion was unanimous. 
 
MOTION 10-0140:  Mr. Wood moved to refer to the Planning Board for its report the 
layouts of Grist Mill Way, Chris Drive, Goldenrod Lane and Mayflower Drive, all as 
shown on plans entitled  “Freeman’s Mill Ridge Plan of Land in Wellfleet,” dated March 
1987, prepared by Slade Associates, Inc.; “Plan of Land in Wellfleet Being a Subdivision 
of Portions of Land as Shown on L.C.Ps. No. 39288A & 40697A and Lot 1 as shown on 
L.C.P. No. 31939B,” dated September 1986, prepared by Slade Associates, Inc. and 
“Plan of Land in Wellfleet Being a Subdivision of Lot 2, as shown on L.C.P. No. 
31939A” dated April 1981, prepared by Slade Associates, Inc., requesting that the 
Planning Board respond in time for our hearing on said layouts scheduled for April 15, 
2010.  Mr. May seconded the motion.  The vote in favor of the motion was unanimous. 
 
MOTION 10-0141:  Mr. May moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Wood seconded.  The 
vote in favor of the motion was unanimous. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rex Peterson, Assistant Town Administrator  
 


